
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF UNION 

 

Pursuant to an Emergency Order of the Governor of the State of New York, notice is hereby 

given that a public hearing of the Town of Union will be held on Wednesday, December 2, 2020 

at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom Video Conference, to connection with a proposed Part Town sewer 

improvement, consisting of the West Corners Sanitary Sewer Pump Station Upgrade, at a 

maximum estimated cost of $175,000. The plan of financing consists of the issuance of $75,000 

bonds and the reallocation of $100,000 bonds issued in 2020 for Town Improvements toward this 

project. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE pursuant to the Town’s continuing Emergency Order, all 

Town Facilities, including Town Hall, are currently closed to the general public as a COVID-19 

containment measure.  For the Public Hearing that is scheduled for Wednesday December 2, 2020, 

in person attendance will NOT be permitted. However, the Public Hearing will be accessible to 

the public via Zoom virtual meeting software.  Any members of the public wishing to observe the 

meeting remotely are advised to access the meeting via Zoom at: 

 

Meeting Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88030506839?pwd=a1hsc09xbVQ3TmFsOGkzWWd6aUpmUT09 

Meeting ID:  880 3050 6839 

Passcode: 169549 

Dial in phone number:  +1 929 205 6099 

 

Please take further notice that the information which is the subject matter of the public hearing is 

available for inspection at the Town Hall in the Town Clerk’s office Monday through Friday 9:00 

A.M. through 4:00 P.M., or upon request can be provided electronically. Persons wishing to 

participate in the hearing may do so via Zoom or telephone, or communications in writing 

regarding said application may be filed with the Town Clerk’s office prior to said hearing.  

Individuals with special needs requiring accommodations may contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 

607-786-2900 at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled public hearing. In the event that the Town 

Hall is fully open and able to accommodate all members of the public as of December 1, 2020, the 

Town reserves the right to discontinue the use of Zoom for said meeting. The Public is hereby 

advised to check the Town of Union website for updates regarding this change prior to any 

scheduled meeting.  

 

Dated:   November 18, 2020                       Leonard J. Perfetti, Town Clerk 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88030506839?pwd=a1hsc09xbVQ3TmFsOGkzWWd6aUpmUT09

